Family Update: 1/4/22

Charles County and the surrounding community is experiencing significant community spread of
Omicron.

Despite our extremely high vaccination rate in our staff, Sagepoint Senior Living Services regular testing
has resulted in additional vaccinated staff members testing positive for COVID. With the significant
community spread in the community, it is not unexpected however we are following all protocol
recommended by the CDC and the Maryland Department of Health including regular testing of staff and
residents and the highest PPE standards.

To date, the Maryland Department of Health has not changed the visitation policy however be aware
that N95 masks are required in all settings by all visitors. The mask mandate has never been lifted from
healthcare facilities and are still required at all times in Sagepoint and during visitation.

If you are an at-risk or immunocompromised individual, please refrain from visiting.



